
 
 

Division Chief of Gastroenterology  

SUNY Buffalo 

Buffalo, New York 
 

 

 

Merritt Hawkins invites you to consider the Chief of Gastroenterology position for the 

University at Buffalo 

The University at Buffalo has retained Merritt Hawkins to recruit the next Division Chief of 
Gastroenterology. Dr. Thomas Mahl is currently serving as the interim Chief and will be involved 
with the recruitment of the new director. There are currently four core faculty members within 
the department and five additional physician staff members, each with specific interests and 
focus within gastroenterology.  

The incoming provider will have the opportunity to help build and develop an already successful 
department, including the recruitment of at least two additional faculty members to join their 
team. UB has a three-year gastroenterology fellowship program that accepts three new fellows 
per year. The fellows receive comprehensive training at multiple sites, including ECMC, Buffalo 
VA Medical Center, the Roswell Park Cancer Institute, Buffalo General Medical Center, and the 
Dent Tower GI Outpatient Office.  

The incoming Chief of Gastroenterology can expect a practice mix of approximately 60% clinical 
and 40% Academic/Administrative responsibilities. The schedule can be flexible depending on 
the preference of the incoming Chief.  



 
The department would welcome a candidate with a specific niche within gastroenterology. It is 
important for the Division Chief to not only be an excellent clinician, but to also offer superior 
leadership and teaching skills. The physician will mentor both residents and fellows at UB. 
Research and other academic pursuits are also encouraged.  

 

Qualified applicants should submit a curriculum vitae to be considered for this position.  

Please call or email: 

Hayden Jordan, Senior Search Consultant 

Hayden.Jordan@merritthawkins.com  Direct line: 770-481-1144 
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